From: Laleunesse, Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Saturday, October 19, 2024 4:23:56 PM

To: Barrett, Susan <Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Foster, Owen <Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Walsh,
Thom <Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman, David <David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge,
Robin <Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes, Jessica A. <Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>;
Melamed, Marisa <Marisa.Melamed@vermont.gov>; Watson, Hilary <Hilary. Watson@vermont.gov>;
Berube, Alena <Alena.Berube@vermont.gov>; AHS - Health Care
Reform <AHS.HealthCareReform@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse,
Kristen <Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Act 167 Community Engagement

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 2024-10-19T16:23:55Z

Name: KB Converse

Affiliation: Just an old lady...

Town/City: Derby

Topic: Community Engagement: Hospital Sustainability and Act 167

Comment: I, for one, would go without medical specialists if I had to travel longer distances.

Post Comment: Yes



